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Dear Parent/Carer 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW PARENT GOVERNORS 

As promised the results of our recent parent governor election were posted on the 

school website at the beginning of the week.  Thank you to everyone who took the time 

to vote. 

 

I would like to take the opportunity to congratulate Mrs Bloor and Mrs Odogun once 

again and to thank Mrs Atkins, Dr Brierley, Mrs Raines and Mrs Wright for allowing 

their names to be put forward. 

 

Mrs Bloor and Mrs Odogun will attend their first meeting in the Autumn term and will 

undergo an induction programme for new governors in Term 6.  In the meantime I would 

like to take this opportunity to introduce them to you: 

 

Mrs Bloor 

I have two children, my eldest Theo is in year one. I have been a primary school teacher 

for 13 years, the last ten of which I have been part of the senior leadership team. I have 

worked as head of key stage one and Maths Leader and in the last half term taken on a 

new SENDCO position.  I believe that this experience would allow me to drive the 

continued improvement and contribute positively to the Governing Body. 

 

Mrs Odogun 

I am married with two boys who attend Bourne Abbey in 2MG and nursery.  We are 

Christians and live in Bourne.  I would like to be considered for school parent governor, as 

I believe in giving children different opportunities as required.  I am a Midwife and I look 

after women throughout their pregnancy journey.  I don’t consider myself to have 

experience with the technicalities of the school environment, however I am a mum and I 

care for our children’s future 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Buttress 

Head of School 

 


